NOTICE TO BIDDERS

Sealed bids will be received at the office of the Sikeston Board of Municipal Utilities, 107 East Malone
Avenue, Sikeston, Missouri, 63801, until 2:00 O'Clock P.M., on July 30, 2024, at which time they shall be
publicly opened and read aloud for the construction of an water interconnection with New Madrid County
PWSD No. 6.

Digital copies of the plans and specifications may be obtained at no cost from the Engineers, Waters
Engineering, Inc., 908 South Kingshighway, Sikeston, Missouri.

Bids must be prepared on the proposal form provided and be submitted in the complete specification
booklet, and must be accompanied by Bidder's Certified Check or Bid Bond in the amount of not less than
five percent (5%) of the bid.

One contract will be awarded to the lowest and best, responsive, responsible bidder. The Owner reserves
the right to reject any or all bids or waive any irregularities.

The prevailing hourly rate of wages and fringe benefits for workmen, as determined by the Labor
Standards of the State of Missouri will be complied with on this project.

Rick Landers, Director
Sikeston Board of Municipal Utilities



